
 
May 16, 2023 

Subject: Viewing STAAR Results in the Centralized Reporting System 

To the Education Service Center and District Testing Coordinators Addressed:  

The purpose of this communication is to provide you with information regarding results for the spring 
administration of the State of Texas Assessments of Academic Readiness (STAAR®) in the Centralized 
Reporting System (CRS).  

As previously indicated, district testing coordinators will be able to view early student results for 
STAAR in CRS on May 22, 2023. As several new item types have been introduced this year, student 
responses for these questions are undergoing an additional review to ensure that any unique or 
innovative responses are not overlooked during the scoring phase. STAAR reading language arts (RLA), 
science, and social studies were scheduled early during the administration, so the additional review 
for these assessments has been completed. However, because STAAR mathematics was administered 
last, the additional review is still in progress.  

On May 22, CRS will include raw scores, test questions, student responses, and points earned per 
question for STAAR RLA, science, and social studies. For STAAR mathematics, district testing personnel 
will be able to view only raw scores and points earned per question. On May 31, STAAR mathematics 
results will be updated in CRS to include test questions and student responses. An individual student’s 
raw score for STAAR mathematics may increase as a result of the additional review, but no students’ 
scores will decrease. Performance level information for STAAR end-of-course assessments will be 
included on May 31 as well.   

If you have questions about this information, contact TEA using the Student Assessment Help Desk.   

  

Texas Education Agency  
Student Assessment Division 
(512) 463-9536 

https://teastudentassessments.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/categories/360002017872-Student-Assessment

